
  

FRIDAY 12 JUNE 2015 
Welcome to the FOM Newsletter. 

  

In this issue... 

   

Board election and Officer appointments 
 

Universally elected members 

 

We are pleased to announce that, as a result of the ballot of the eight candidates 

who put themselves forward for election to the Board to fill three vacancies the 

following have been elected to the Board: 

 

Dr Ian Torrance 

Dr Charlie Vivian 

Dr Nigel Wilson 

 

Ian Torrance has already spent some time on the Board in 2013-2014, having 

been appointed to fill a casual vacancy, but for Charlie Vivian and Nigel Wilson, 

this will be their first term as a Board member.  All three will join the Board on 8 

July, at the Annual General Meeting, and will serve for a three-year term until the 

AGM in 2018.  We are looking forward to their input in taking forward the 

Faculty’s strategic aims. 

 

Constituency elected member for Scotland 

 

Mark Hilditch was renominated unopposed for this Board role and will continue on 

the Board for a second three-year term, until the AGM in 2018. 

 

Officers 

 

Mark Groom and Simon Sheard will have completed their initial three-year terms 

of office as Treasurer and Director of Quality Improvement respectively.  The 

Board, at its April meeting, reappointed both of them for a second three-year 

term, until the AGM in 2018. 
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Annual General Meeting 
 

Papers for the Annual General Meeting will be made available via the members' 

area of the FOM website next week.  The next edition of the newsletter will 

include a link showing where members can download the papers. 

  

If anyone would like to attend the FOM AGM, but is unable to attend other parts 

of the SOM Annual Scientific Meeting, please contact Frances Quinn, who will 

mailto:frances.quinn@fom.ac.uk


make the appropriate arrangements. 
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With best wishes 

 
Judith Willetts 
Chief Executive 

  
 

 


